
Charity investigated over concerns
around charitable funds sent to Yemen

The Charity Commission has opened a statutory inquiry into Saba Relief &
Development Foundation Limited.

http://www.government-world.com/charity-investigated-over-concerns-around-charitable-funds-sent-to-yemen/
http://www.government-world.com/charity-investigated-over-concerns-around-charitable-funds-sent-to-yemen/

